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SANDRINGHAM YACHT CLUB  

2022 J24 National Championships 
Notice to Competitors No. 2 

  

 

 

 

All competitors are reminded that they must comply with the SYC COVIDSafe plan whilst competing 
during the 2022 J24 National Championships. 

If at any stage throughout the regatta a competitor displays any COVID-19 symptoms, they must 
immediately leave the premises, get tested, and follow the required COVID-19 isolation requirements 
as per the Department of Health. 

 

 

 

Chris Waters  
Race Officer 
06/01/2022 

 


